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April 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a happy and relaxing Easter break. 
 

Our new topic this half term is “All Creatures Great and Small’’. We will be learning about animals 
from the farm, domestic pets and creatures that live under the sea. For the final half term, leading up 
to summer, we will be discussing the variety of minibeasts we can find locally. We will also be 
exploring the life cycle of both caterpillar eggs and duck eggs! Hopefully within a few weeks we will 
have both butterflies and ducklings for the children to care for. 
 
Please don’t forget that PE is on a Wednesday and children can come to school wearing their PE kit 
on that day (please ensure that all items of clothing are named clearly, we are finding an increased 
number of lost property items in school). 
 
Our library day is still also on a Wednesday – Please make sure that you have your library book in 
your book bag on that day. 
 
Reading books are changed on Mondays, so it is essential that your child bring their book bag to 
school. 
 
As a reminder, our trip to Hesketh Farm park is Thursday 25th April, to help the children increase 
their knowledge of all creatures great and small. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
Miss Marshall and Mr Clark 
 


